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5 August 1980

NEWS RELEASE (FOR IMMEDIATE RELFASE)

A one-evening version of the successful workshops entitled "I'd like to
Go Back to School, but . . ." designed to introduce women to educational
opportunities available to them, will be given on Wednesday evening
August 27 by the Women's Access Centre of Cariboo College.

The workshop emphasizes the steps that women interested in furthering or
resuming their training for employability or their educational goals can
take to get started.

The three hour session is intended to be of particular benefit to pros-
pective students sponsored for training by Canada Manpower or the Ministry
of Human Resources PREP program, but is open to any interested women,
according to College Counsellor Mia Gordon. She and Lynn Thomson, Wamen's
Access assistant, will lead the workshop.

A two—evening workshop was held late in May, with 32 participants. It
included a campus tour, information presentations and panel discussions.

The WAC also sponsored "You and Your Life" programs last winter and spring.
In addition to sessions in Kamloops, this program was presented in Williams
Lake in April and in Ashcroft and Lillooet in June.
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College Affairs Manager



